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NLRB Poster on Employee Rights now available for
download
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NLRB Poster on Employee Rights now available for download

A workplace poster that describes employee rights under the National Labor Relations Act is now
available for free download from the NLRB website at www.nlrb.gov/poster.

Private-sector employers within the NLRB’s jurisdiction will be required to display the poster where
other workplace notices are posted as of November 14, 2011. Employers who customarily post
personnel rules or policies on an internet or intranet site must also provide a link to the rights poster
from those sites.

In addition, copies of the Notice will soon be available without charge from any NLRB regional office.

For further information about the posting, including a detailed discussion of which employers are
covered by the NLRA, and what to do if a substantial share of the workplace speaks a language other
than English, please see our Frequently Asked Questions.
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